Periglacial & Glacial Engineering Geology Working Party
Discussion from the floor of the Engineering Group Forum, 23/11/11
	Comment / Question
	Steering Group Response / Discussion

	The report should provide a straight forward approach for someone when they go to a site. (Jackie Skipper).
	Agreed. The report will not re-invent the wheel but provide a landsystems approach and guidance on where to obtain more detailed information.

	Are there any future revisions to the report scheduled? (unknown speaker).
	No, but EGGS will keep a watching brief over the status of this (as every) WP report.

	Will there be a dissemination programme to accompany the publication of the report? (Ron Williams).
	Probably arrange a conference with the launch (as Deserts WP).  May have seminars during the production period to feed back views to the authors.  2015 Edinburgh conference (Mike Winter) will be a good vehicle to promote it to a wider audience, so they could arrange a session in that conference.

	Will the topics include bedrock as well as the sedimentary deposits, e.g. voids/fissures etc resulting from deglaciation.
	Yes. The intention is to include effects resulting both from the materials and the processes.

	Use of colour is extremely important (John Cripps et al).
	One option is B&W book but colour PDF chapters.  Another is full colour in both, but this will require external sponsors.  A possible way of keeping the costs down would be to concentrate colour on selected pages (Mike Winter).  It was generally felt from the floor (esp by John Cripps) that it is essential to have the book in colour as this is the medium most people will use, especially in the field.  Many people agreed that company sponsorship in return for a logo should be promoted.

	What size will the book be (with respect to portability in the field)? (unknown speaker).
	Not yet determined.  Hopefully portable, but page count may affect this.

	Chapter 7 might be better written by an engineer to give balance to the report. (Max Barton).
	Will be considered.

	Any thoughts on advanced publication in QJEGH to get some advanced feedback before the book is published, as was the case with the Tropical Soils WP? (unknown speaker).
	Policy is now for EGSP, so not likely (also the size would preclude it).

	How many in the audience who are geologists consider they were taught the Quaternary at undergraduate level? (Dave Entwisle request for a show of hands).
	One third or less.  Ron Williams commented that EGGS and the QRA used to hold joint meeting and field trips. This was a good thing and helped fill the gap of limited university education. Perhaps the publication of this WP report could be a vehicle to re-establish those valuable links.  The EGGS annual field trip is an obvious starting point.

	Have external referees been appointed? (Laurence Donnelly)
	Not yet.  It partly depends on how rigorous the internal review is, and this depends on the author list which it self is incomplete at the moment.


